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Important information. 
 
 
Like all of you, we are really pleased to receive the excellent news from Motorsport UK that they have 
given rallying the green light. That means that the HERO-ERA competition team are now working hard 
going through all the details of MSUK directives to apply them by adapting to our events and ensure 
they comply. But most importantly to make them safe for everyone including you, the competitor. We 
also have to ensure that we comply with local and regional Covid-19 rules as this will vary depending on 
what territories the event will run through. This in turn will dictate if the relevant Motorsport UK 
Permit will be issued. 
 
Please be assured that the team are working hard with Motorsport UK to process the applications and 
we feel confident that we should succeed, we will then be in a position to confirm that the rescheduled 
Summer Trial  can take place on the 25th to 27th September 2020 and subsequently supply all the 
necessary operational details.  
 
Please kindly be alert to any future communications via the website and email. 
 
 
Refunds 
 
Please note that whilst we are confident this event will run, there is always the chance of a regional 
spike in the disease or other factors mitigating against running. If we have to cancel the event we will 
refund 100% of your entry fee.  
 
However, this full refund only applies to these earlier 2020 rescheduled events, The Novice Trial, Hero 
Challenge 2 and the Summer Trial. 
 
Subsequent events will revert to our standard terms and conditions.    
 
As ever, we are very optimistic and therefore look forward to seeing you on the event very soon. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Brian Whyte,  
Operations Director,  
HERO-ERA  
 


